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What: Join in on this exciting raffle to reach our goal of $2500 to buy a salad bar for the Glide Elementary School cafeteria. If the goal is surpassed, additional funds will go to the school garden, which will contribute produce to the salad bar.  The raffle will be full of great prizes!  

Where: Purchase tickets at the Glide Elementary School main office for $5 each.
When: October-November 2017, exact dates to come.
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Do you have a raffle donation? Please contact Erin Maidlow at 541-236-3015 or Erin.maidlow@oregonstate.edu.

Why support the Glide salad bar?
Research shows that children increase their fruit and vegetable consumption when given a variety of options on a salad bar.
When students are allowed to choose their own fruits and vegetables, they are more likely to try new foods and build better eating habits.
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This material was funded by USDA’s Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP). SNAP provides nutrition assistance to people with low income. SNAP can help you buy nutritious foods for a better diet. To find out more, contact Oregon Safe Net at 211. USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. Oregon State University Extension Service prohibits discrimination in all its programs, services, activities, and materials on the basis of race, color, national origin, religion, sex, gender identity (including gender expression), sexual orientation, disability, age, marital status, familial/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program, political beliefs, genetic information, veteran’s status, reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity. (Not all p prohibited bases apply to all programs.) Oregon State University, Oregon State University Extension Service and Food Share of Lincoln County are Equal Opportunity Providers. Accommodation requests related to a disability or dietary r restriction should be made by September 18th to Stephanie Russell by calling 541-574-6534 (ext. 57425) or by emailing Stephanie.Russell@oregonstate.edu
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